
From: Anastasia  
Sent: Thursday, 21 May 2015 2:06 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation into the Cosmetic Surgery Industry 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I have had the pleasure of receiving injectables over the course of 2 years by a highly competent and 
professional anti-ageing nurse, alongside the supervision of a plastic surgeon through skype video 
technology.  The consultations have always been extremely thorough and have involved collecting 
extensive information about past procedures, medical issues, allergies and expectations, just to 
name a few.  My nurse has always provided reliable information, including the potential side effects 
and realistic expectations of every procedure she has performed, and to this day, I have never been 
disappointed.  In fact I have always felt safe and reassured and this has provided me with the 
confidence to return to her salon and also recommend her services to others.  The salon is always 
pristine and sterilisation and cleanliness are of the highest importance.  Therefore I am at a loss as to 
why AHPRA is looking into changing the laws around salon injecting.  As long as a qualified nurse 
consulting with a plastic surgeon is performing the procedure, why should this be questioned?  
These changes will make the ease of injectable availability just that little bit harder, possibly 
deterring potential clients.  It takes a long time to build a rapport with a person where you can feel 
comfortable and at ease to talk about some of the more vulnerable issues such as flaws in your 
appearance that you want improved. I believe visiting a doctor for this procedure will be intimidating 
and that one on one customer experience will be lost through the quick turnaround time I have 
experienced from doctors in the past.  I hope this email  and the petition I have signed allow you to 
seriously consider the implications such changes will have not only on the nurses who are 
committed to their vocation but the clients who have become accustomed to the fantastic services 
offered to them by their trusty salons.  
 
Kind regards, 

Anastasia 

 

 
 




